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Kongres om den offentlige sektor
The 38 th conference of the International
Institute of Public Finance will be held on
23-26 Aupust 1982 in Copenhagen. Local
organizer will be The Local Governments’
Research Institute on Public Finance and
Administration  (Amtskommunernes og
Kommunernes Forskningsinstitut, Nytorv
11, 1450 Kgbenhavn K.).

The Topic of the congress of Public Fi-
nance will be fnefficiency in the Public Sec-
tor. The International Society of Public
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Economics usually invites also non-mem-
bers and representatives of other disciplines
to contribute. Those wishing to participate
are requested to write to the President of
[IPF, Professor Horst Claus Recktenwald
(Friedrich-Alexander-Universitit, Erlan-
gen-Niirnberg, Lange Gasse 20, 8500 Niirn-
berg, Germany, Tel. 0911/5302-200).
Others who are interested in research and
institutional matters (like application for
membership) are encouraged to contact the
same address.



